
USAID is working in 
partnership with several 
U.S. corporations to help 
rebuild infrastructure and 
deliver services to Thai 
communities affected 
by the December 2004 
tsunami. 

Through this project, 
USAID secured 
the donation of a 
large drinking water 
purification system from 
Parkson Corporation, a 
U.S. supplier of water 
and wastewater systems. 
Valued at $400,000 the 
new water system will 
not only give 850 people 
access to safe drinking 
water — it will also 

strengthen existing water resources in the community. 

USAID conducted a joint assessment with Thai experts, in 
consultation with local authorities, on the planned water system. 
Authorities have approved the site plan, and the system is 
scheduled for delivery. 

USAID is providing overall technical oversight and coordination 
for the project. When the system arrives, USAID will help 
coordinate installation and train water system operators.    

Building Partnerships, Delivering Water

USAID Mission Director 
Tim Beans, left, and US 
Ambassador to Thailand 
Ralph Boyce, second 
from left, review water 
tower systems with 
representatives from 
Parkson Corporation, a 
major U.S. water system 
supplier. 
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